
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Overnight Camp with ‘We Are Adventurers’ 
 
Due to Year 6 being unable to attend their residential trip to Robinwood, we have been given the opportunity for 
all Year 6 children to go on an overnight camp on Thursday 8th July 2021.  
 
The camp will be held on St John’s school field, Chorlton (which is totally secure and can be locked at night for 
safety reasons) and led by ‘We Are Adventurers’. Oswald Road staff will also be present with the ‘We Are 
Adventurers’ leaders at the camp. 
 
The children will need to be dropped off at St. John’s at 6.30pm after eating their evening meal at home. The 
children will need to be dressed appropriately in jeans, trainers, jumpers and waterproof coats as well as a water 
bottle; they will also need to bring some clothes to sleep in and any inhalers or medicines. The tents and 
equipment are all being provided by ‘We Are Adventurers’. 
 
Once they’ve arrived, the plan is for the children to erect their tents and then the evening will be filled with fun 
activities including games and competitions. The evening will end with a campfire and marshmallows before the 
children retire to their tents. 
 
In the morning, the children will be provided with a breakfast comprising of cereal and toast and then they will 

take down the tents. Oswald Road staff, along with the ‘We Are Adventurers’ staff, will then walk the children from 
St John’s to Oswald Road where they will join with the other members of their class and register as usual. As we 
are having our Longford Park fun day on Friday 9th July 2021, the children will then all walk to Longford Park 
together.  
 
Please note that all of the children will be taking part in the Longford Park fun day regardless of 
whether they attend the camp and that the Longford Park fun day is free of charge. 

 
Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the Longford Park fun day. If your 
child would like a specific sandwich filling, please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we don’t 
receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually has a packed 
lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order 
to finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Wednesday 7th July 2021. 
 

We apologise that this is short notice but due to COVID, we feel that we need to grab this opportunity as the 
children have missed out on so much already.  
 
The cost of the overnight camp at St John’s will be £20.00 per child. To secure a place on the trip, please go to 
Parent Pay to make the non-refundable payment by Wednesday 7th July 2021.  
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Please note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium then you are entitled to the overnight camp being funded 
by school. Please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you child is Pupil Premium and you would like to 
give them consent to attend this camp. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Kat Rowe & Farah Saleem 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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